
              

     THE PRESIDENT 

            OF THE 

   GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

13 April 2020 

Excellency,  

Sequel to my letter dated 9 April 2020, it is my pleasure to transmit herewith the Agenda 

for the upcoming virtual informal meeting of the General Committee scheduled for Wednesday, 

15 April 2020, at 10:00 a.m. 

I have enclosed a non-paper from the United Nations Secretariat outlining a process for 

decision-making of the Assembly by a vote (excluding elections) without a plenary meeting 

during the prevailing COVID-19 pandemic. Other relevant documents concerning the upcoming 

meeting are also attached. 

An Information Note providing guidance on how to join the virtual meeting is, again, 

enclosed. Each Member of the Committee may have one participant and two observers join the 

virtual meeting. I encourage Members of the Committee to proceed with a test of the VTC as of 

9:00 a.m. on the same day.  

 

I avail this opportunity to express my solidarity with Members of the Committee who are 

fighting COVID-19 and extend my sincere condolences for their loss.    

 

Please accept Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

  
Tijjani Muhammad-Bande  

 

All Members of the General Committee  

New York 
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